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23rd April 2024 

  

Dear Parents and Carers,  
  

SATs BREAKFAST AT SCHOOL 
 

  
As you are all aware it is SATS WEEK from Monday 13TH MAY until Thursday 16TH MAY. We would like to 
offer all Year 6 children breakfast here at school during this week. All children are invited to attend, at no 
cost to you, and have breakfast with their teachers and classmates.  We have offered this in the past as we 
know it helps children to feel calm and prepared for their assessments.   
  

The breakfast offered will consist of:-   
  

Fruit juice, a choice of cereals or toast and a choice of yoghurt or a piece of fresh fruit.  
  

Breakfasts will be served each morning in the large hall from 8.15 am.  Please enter by the side door near the 
KS2 entrance. If children are delayed beyond 8.25am, we will be unable to offer them breakfast, so please 
ensure your children are prompt in arriving.   
 
  

Yours sincerely  
  

N Oxer   K Bothwell  L Greaves  A Raven 

  

Mrs Oxer           Miss Bothwell       Miss Greaves       Miss Raven  
Deputy Headteacher         Year 6 Teacher  Year 6 Teacher    Year 6 Teacher  
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